
South Atlantic Shrine Association 
 

 
 
Greetings Legion Brothers, Nobles and Ladies, 
 
I am honored to serve as your South Atlantic Shrine Association Legions of Honor 
Commander for 2019-2020.  I have the great pleasure of inviting you to attend 
the 2020 Mid-Winter Meeting.  This event will take place April 16-19, 2020. 
 
The meetings and banquet will take place in the ballroom of Jericho Temple.  
If you haven’t seen our ballroom, you are in for a treat.  On Friday, the ladies 
luncheon will be held in Jericho’s upstairs dining room.   
 
Hospitality will take place at the La Quinta, Kingsport TriCities Airport, 10150 
Airport Pkwy, Kingsport, TN 37663, just across from Jericho Temple.  Rooms are 
available at $69.00 + tax for 2 double beds and $75.00 + tax for king bed.  Call 
423-323-0500 and speak to the front desk.  Ask for SASA Legion of Honor, 
Midwinter Convention, April 16-19.  The cutoff date is April 2nd 2020 for these 
rates.  Rooms may still be available at hotel’s price after this date.  Contact the 
hotel. 
 
We have some fun planned while you’re here.  Friday afternoon, we will head to 
the Bristol Motor Speedway, where you will be able to drive around the track.  
Saturday, we head to Bristol, the Birthplace of Country Music, and visit the 
Birthplace of Country Music Museum. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
 
Bob Smith 
Commander SASALOH 


